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CONTACT:  Lieutenant Daniel Meyer at (619) 408-6853 or Meyerd@pd.sandiego.gov 

 

Update on Officer Zachary Martinez 
 
San Diego – Officer Zachary Martinez continues to recover from the serious collision injuries 
he sustained on August 26, 2024.  Today, at 2:30 p.m., Officer Martinez was discharged from 
the UCSD Burn Unit ICU to continue his recovery with his family at home. 
 
The San Diego Police Department extends its deepest thanks to all who have given their 
support over the past two weeks.   
 

### 
 

The following link is a B-roll package.  Media has permission to use this footage.   

https://we.tl/t-pf0eQl0483 
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